NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP

Notice is hereby given that the Nevada County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public
workshop per Elections Code Section 21607.1 on Tuesday, November 9, 2021, at 10:30 a.m., at
which the Board of Supervisors will: 1) receive a report from staff on three draft scenarios
proposed for consideration of the Supervisorial district boundaries; and 2) conduct a public
workshop to receive public input on communities of interest and potential district boundaries.

In adherence with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order pertaining to the COVID-19 pandemic
and social distancing guidelines as outlined by the Nevada County Public Health Department,
please see the November 9, 2021 agenda after posting for the most updated information
regarding the meeting format, as well as the various options being made available for members
of the public to provide public comment in both eastern and western County.

All interested persons are invited to attend said public workshop to express opinions relating to
this matter. If you are unable to attend the workshop you may: 1) submit written comments (an
original and 9 copies) to the Clerk of the Board in advance of the meeting; 2) submit an
eComment after the agenda has been released at www.mynevadacounty.com/boardmeetings; or
3) email comments to BOS.PublicComment@co.nevada.ca.us.To remain in compliance with
state and local public health guidance, face coverings are required to be worn by all individuals
while inside County facilities except those specifically exempt pursuant to CDPH guidance.

The public workshop will also be broadcast live on Nevada County Media Channel 17 in western
County and on Suddenlink Channel 78 in eastern County and can be viewed live through the web
at www.mynevadacounty.com/boardmeetings.

The Eric Rood Administrative Center and the Board Chambers are both accessible to people with
disabilities. Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation to participate in the meeting should
contact the Clerk of the Board’s office by calling (530) 265-1480 at least four days prior to the
meeting. TTY/Speech-to-Speech users may dial 7-1-1 for the California Relay Service.
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